
Daisy and Bea’s 

 

 

Callum one of the STEPs students on our pathway to 

independence and employment, has been working alongside the 

staff of Daisy & Beas at there cafe at Summerhill. Callum has 

learnt invaluable work skills and grown in confidence. This Easter 

holiday Callum has had paid work at the cafe. We want to thank 

the management and staff for recognising Callum’s potential. 

 

 

#focusonwhatweCANdo 


